
Thursday, April 19th 

 
Please see our latest newsletter on the Clark website.  
 
Golf Camp for today has been cancelled.  It is rescheduled for May 21st.  We will see you at Scherwood 
again this coming Monday ,April 23rd! 
 
Academic Superbowl will be meeting today after school until 5:00.  We will also be meeting tomorrow morning 
at 8 a.m in room 702. 
 
Cheer callout meeting: Tuesday April 24th after school in the lobby near the cafeteria until 4:30pm. Tryouts will 
be May 15, 16 & 22nd  from 3:50pm - 5:30 in the gym. 
 
 

8th grade parents:  
*The date for the 8th grade awards ceremony is Friday, May 25th. 
*The ceremony begins  at 1:45 and doors open at 1:15 for parents and family. If you need handicapped 
seating, contact the main office.  Due to space limitation, only one other adult can sit in this area with them. 
*If a sibling is being signed out to attend the ceremony, a WRITTEN NOTE must be sent in the morning 
with pickup time and passes will be given to those students.  
*The dance is that evening from 7:00 to 9:00. Doors open at 6:30 and will be locked at 7:15. Once they enter 
they will not be allowed to leave until it's over. Dress code will be enforced. 
 
We are beginning a new award program for Box Tops for Education.  Each semester, the top three students 
bringing in Box Tops will win Target gift cards ($20, $15, or $10).  If we get a large increase in the number of 
Box Tops turned in, we will increase the number of prizes. Please remember that the box tops do 
expire.  Expired box tops will not be counted for the contest, because they can’t be submitted for 
redemption.  They have to be thrown away. Let’s try to see if we can make more money to build up the student 
activity fund.  Please remember all the money goes back to the students!!!!  Please check the attached list and 
the Clark webpage for a complete list of items that are included in the Box Tops for Education program.  You 
may be surprised with some of the items! 
 
 
Applications are now available for peer mentors or office aides for the next school year.  
The apps are located in the main office on the front counter. All applications must be filled out and signed by a 
parent. They are due back on Wednesday APRIL 25th. 
 


